
 
Licensing Panel 

 
The Licensing Panel shall:- 
 
1. exercise those functions of the Licensing Committee under the Licensing 

Act 2003 and any regulations made under that Act, together with any 
related functions, with the exception of:- 
 
a) any function conferred on the Licensing Authority by Section 5 of the 

Licensing Act 2003 (Statement of Licensing Policy); 
 
b) any function discharged under Section 7(5)(a) of that Act by a 

committee other than the Licensing Committee; 
 
c) any function specifically reserved to the Licensing Committee; 

 
2) in particular, deal with the following matters in the circumstances 

indicated;- 
 
Application for personal licence  If a police objection has been 

made 
Application for personal licence 
with unspent convictions 

 All cases 

Application for premises licence 
/ club premises certificate 

 If a relevant representation is 
made 

Application for provisional 
statement 

 If a relevant representation is 
made 

Application to vary premises 
licence / club premises 
certificate 

 If a relevant representation is 
made 

Application to vary designated 
premises supervisor 

 If a police objection has been 
made 

Application for transfer of 
premises licence 

 If a police objection has been 
made 

Applications for interim 
authorities 

 If a police objection has been 
made 

Application to review premises 
licence / club premises 
certificate 

 All cases 
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Decision to object when local 
authority is a consultee and not 
the relevant authority 
considering the application 

 All cases 

Determination of a police 
objection to a temporary event 
notice 

 All cases 
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